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Nighttime Bridge Deck Repairs to resume in Las Cruces 

 

LAS CRUCES – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One will resume 
overnight bridge deck repairs starting Monday November 23, 2020 on the Bridges over I-25 at Lohman 
Ave.  

Hasse Contracting Co., (Contractor) will have nighttime lane closures in effect on the Lohman Ave 
Bridge. Bridge over I-25 on both eastbound and westbound lanes for bridge deck repairs. The speed 
limit will be reduced for the safety of the crew. Hours of operation will be from 8:00 p.m. until 5:00 
a.m. Project is expected to be completed by Wednesday November 25, 2020.  

The New Mexico Department of Transportation is committed to the safety of the traveling public and 
thanks you for your cooperation during this work. For updated information go to: New Mexico 
Department of Transportation at www.nmroads.com or call 511.  
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